
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL – ECONOMIC IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT (EID) – UNDERPASS 
LIGHTING PROJECT 

The City of Evansville, through its Redevelopment Commission and its Department of Metropolitan 
Development, is seeking a Request for Proposal to install Underpass Lighting Systems in four (4) 
Underpasses leading into Downtown Evansville. Contractors wishing to provide a proposal for this 
project must submit a formal, written proposal no later than May 3, 2023, 8:30 a.m. local time. 
Proposals received after 8:30 a.m. will not be accepted.   Submissions should be sent to: 

Department of Metropolitan Development 
Room 306, Civic Center Complex 

1 N.W. Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd. 
Evansville, IN 47708-1869 

 
Proposals should be in a sealed envelope and clearly marked “EID Underpass Lighting Project”  

Please contact Josh Armstrong, of the EID, josh@downtownevansville.com  812-499-9173 for questions 
regarding this RFP. 

Please visit www.evansvillegov.org/bidding for the complete RFP package.   

Dated this 10th day of March 2023. 
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